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May 3,2004 ' k  

Mr. Gary Winrow 
Sanibel Bayous Utility Corporation 
13591 McGregor Blvd., Suite 21 
Fort Myers, FL 33919 

Re: Docket No. 020439-SU and Requirements of Order No. PSC-03-0699-PAA-SU Issued 
in that Docket I 

Dear Mr. Winrow: 

I received your April 21,2004 fax with the April 19,2004 attachment fiom Schaeffer Utility 
Management Co. describing the repairs to Sanibel Bayous Utility Corporation's (SBUC) wastewater 
plant. According to your letter, you have completed the fence installation, the overhaul of the lift 
station and the installation of new difhsers in aeration tanks. Please send copies of the invoices 
confirming the date this work was completed and the costs of the projects. I understand that the 
removal of the pond benn vegetation was begun this week. As each Commission ordered project is 
completed, please send the invoices confiming the cost and completion date. 

By Order No. PSC-O3-0699-PAA-SUy issued June 9, 2003, the Commission ordered that 
SBUC submit proof of insurance by September 29, 2003, and complete the surge tank, fence, lift 
station overhaul, the removal of vegetation fiom the pond berm, the addition of baffles in the chlorine 
contact chamber and the addition of new difhsers in some of the aeration tanks by January 1,2004. It 
is my understanding through conversations with Mr. Carson Schaeffer, that the surge tank and the 
addition of baffles may no longer be required by the Department o f  Environmental Protection. If this 
is correct, then SBUC should provide supporting evidence and file a petition with the Public Service CMP ,- 

COM >am"mssion seeking relief fi-om these requirements. 
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Please provide the requested documentation within 21 days of the date of this letter. Should 
YOU have any questions, please call me at (850) 413-6934. 

Sincerely, 

Public Utilities Supervisor 

TR:sm 

cc: Carson Schaeffer (Schaeffer Utility) 
Division of Economic Regulation (Merta, Massoudi) 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (020439-SU) 


